

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Superintendent Addressed

FROM:

Dr. Jerry Maze, Executive Director

DATE:

March 5, 2018

SUBJECT:

Uncontested Board Election

The rules regarding service center board elections have been amended. The new rule does not require that an election be held if the positions are uncontested. However, if the positions are contested, an election must be held. Therefore, it **will not** be necessary for you to add this as an agenda item to your March or April board meeting.

Our uncontested board seats are listed below. The board will meet in April to swear in Mr. Killian and Mr. Pirtle.

Place 1

McLennan County

Bill Killian

Place 2

Bell County

Joe M. Pirtle

Please contact me if you have any questions.

JM:td